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As an Oregonian that has slowly watched our beautiful land and healthy environment 

deteriorate over the last 20 years or more I support this bill. Whether you've lived 

here your whole life or only a few years I'm sure the reason that you're still here is 

because of the beauty of this land and the cleanliness of the air and water and this 

bill would help remain in a similar condition. As I drive the streets of Portland and 

Washington County I see an extreme amount of industrial building going on. Over the 

past few years I have worked a few different Manufacturing companies and I have 

seen the amount of resources they use and the amount of unclean unfiltered 

pollutants they put back in the environment which is heartbreaking. I know that tax 

dollars are important to keep the structure afloat but can we please keep some land 

and it's natural state? These industrial buildings and what they produce or do inside 

has a huge effect on the water supply as well as the amount of energy they require to 

run and we all know that incorporations pay at a much reduced rate then a single 

person like myself which is completely unfair. I support this bill and I hope you will too 

thank you for your time. 

Stacy Peairs 


